
 

In Memory of Dr. David Lewis Steed 

 

David Steed passed away on February 16, 2020.  David dedicated over 30 years of service to the 

Balcones Canyonlands Conservation Plan (BCCP) and was instrumental in the establishment of 

the Balcones Canyonlands Preserve.  He served as an original member of the BCCP Biological 

Advisory Team in 1989, and became an advocate and trustee of the Balcones Canyonlands 

Preserve system.  He provided leadership and guidance while serving as Chair of the BCCP 

Scientific Advisory Committee from 2003-2014, and remained a committee member until his 

passing.  His dedication and continued commitment to conservation and science has provided an 

invaluable resource to the BCCP. 

 

David was a mentor and friend to many, and leaves behind a team of colleagues to carry on his 

legacy.  His unwavering support, knowledge, passion, and friendship will be greatly missed. 
 

 


